
 

 

 

In English we have been learning about exclamation marks and know that they can be used 
to show writing being bossy, shouting or surpising. We sorted sentences into those that 
would need exclamation marks and those that just need a full stop. We have also written short 
speech bubble exclamations for some of our ‘Lost in the toy museum’ book characters. In Maths we 
have been completing missing number 100 squares to help us recognise numbers up to 100. We 
have been looking at patterns in bigger numbers and have been making them using tens/ ones and 
numicon. We have been doing lots of Art learning on our final outcome piece ready to share with 
you at our journal share next week. These are looking fantastic and the children are looking forward 
to sharing these and all their project learning with you all.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths – exploring, making and drawing numbers within 100 

 

Key dates:  

Monday 31st March @2.45pm – Please join us for a journal share! 

Tuesday 1st and Wednesday 2nd April – parents evening appointments  

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Grainger 

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

In English we will be writing our own simple 
instructions.  
 
In Maths we continue of learning about numbers 
and their place value within 100. 

Read 5 times a week (Books changed on Friday) 
 
Go through sounds in blue phonics books  
 
Mathletics tasks – Place value 1 


